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28 July 2022 

 

Friday 29 July 

Canteen 

  

Monday 1 –5 August 

Education Week 

  

Wednesday 3 August 

Open Day 

Sausage Sizzle 

Book Fair 

 

Friday 5 August 

Canteen 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

SRC Super Hero Day Fundraiser for Bear Cottage 

The SRC raised nearly $50 for Bear Cottage today. Thank you to 

everyone for your effort to dress up and be a super hero. You should be 

super proud. Be sure to read about Bear Cottage on page 5. 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our students are happy, 

literate lifelong learners.  

We empower them with the 

knowledge, skills and 

confidence enabling them 

to make a positive 

contribution to society. 

Chillingham Public School is 

a great school.  Join us. 
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From the Principal’s desk 

Week 2 and the sun is shining. Hopefully the playground dries out quickly. In the meantime the children are 

practising their skipping skills in the cola.  

 

Good luck to our students who competed today at the District Athletics Carnival. We can’t wait to hear 

how you went! 

 

Today was Superhero Day. We had such an array of superheroes turn up today to do super 

learning at school. The funds raised will be donated to Bear Cottage which is the only children’s hospice in 

NSW. The school has also created a webpage for extra donations to this very charitable cause. Please 

have a look at the webpage and consider donating and sharing the link for others to help us reach our 

goal of $500. Lots of super fun was had by all. See the photos on page 1. 

 

Parent Teacher interviews started this week. Should you still require an interview, please return the slip from 

last week’s newsletter. 

 

Education Week starts next Monday. Open Day classroom activities commence at 10:00am on 

Wednesday 3 August followed by a sausage sizzle for morning recess; then the Book Fair in the Library at 

11:30am.  

 

Job Opportunity 

Would you like to work in a public school office, working school hours and receive on the job training 

where no previous school office experience is required? 

A pilot program is being offered to provide training and in-school office experience in Terms 3 and 4 2022 

with the potential for ongoing employment in local Tweed Coast and Wollumbin network schools in 2023. 

 

Please see the information attached and complete and submit the application form by 3pm on Friday, 5 

August 2022. 

 

Vicki Roach 

Principal 

 

Happy Birthday  
Vada and Ciara for tomorrow. 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjjh-SdmsPTAhVDJJQKHUgiB2gQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/explore/happy-birthday/&psig=AFQjCNEcFGWS7CkvSxbOGoK_T2z_Z_kPPA&ust=1493333292675046
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Jump Rope for Heart kicks off this term at Chillingham Public School! 

 

Jump Rope for Heart is the Heart Foundation’s primary school 

skipping challenge that helps kids move more, have fun and raise funds for lifesaving 

research and programs. 

 

This year is the 40th year of Jump Rope for Heart! To celebrate this milestone, we’ve got an audacious goal 

to see our student Heart Heroes at Chillingham Public School log 40 hours of skipping 

throughout the program! 

 

Register your child online, so they can receive the full benefits of the program and participate 

in online fundraising, simply follow the link below to get started. www.jumprope.org.au/parents  

 

Students will be skipping throughout the term in PE lessons and during lunch break.   

You can share their online fundraising page with family and friends to help raise money for this great 

cause. 

 

We will hold a school Jump Off Day, to mark the end of the program and provide a chance for everyone 

to come together to skip and show off their newly learned skills.  

 

Thank you for supporting the Jump Rope for Heart program! 

 

“On a Board” 
 

Merit Award recipients 

Blu, Cooper, Brett,Calai 

 

Beeeees Knees recipients 
Nellie, Caleb, Parks, Riley 

 

Random Acts of Kindness recipient 

Jarrah 

 

http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents
http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents
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Book Fair Promotional Poster Competition 

Thank you to all students who submitted their promotional posters for next week's Book Fair. The 

competition was stiff with teachers having a very difficult time deciding on the winners. The five winners 

were announced at morning assembly yesterday and were presented with a $10 voucher to spend at the 

Book Fair. The winners of the ‘Paws on Books’ poster competition were Brett, Caleb, Vada, Ethan and Riley. 

Congratulations to you all, it was certainly a tough decision - there were some great posters made. The 

Book Fair will run next week, on Wednesday, 3 August. We will be opening the library from 11:30am. 

Parents, family and friends can visit the Fair that day to purchase books or browse. We can't wait to see 

you there. Students will come home with their wish lists tomorrow. If you are unable to attend, students can 

make their own way to the Fair at 11:30am. We will be accepting cash on the day of the sale, otherwise 

you can pay online (we will not have access to a manual credit card machine this year).  

 

Canteen / P&C Notice Board 

P&C Association:  
 

Please join us at our next meeting on Thursday 11 August at 2.30pm. Your input is greatly appreciated.  
 

Canteen: 
 

Attached to this newsletter is a volunteer request for our school canteen. Without our parents’ 

help, the canteen will not run on a weekly basis (remember Term 1!!). Please consider spending a few 

hours, even once a term, creating a memorable primary school experience for your child/ren (they love 

having you here).  

 

Due to the relaxation of covid rules, all parents are now eligible to volunteer. 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Term 3    Volunteer    Cake     

Friday 29 July   Chrissy     Chrissy 

Friday  5 August  Chrissy     Nicole & Lauren 



Phone: 0266 791255                             Principal: Vicki Roach                       Web: chillinghamschool.nsw.edu.au 

About Bear Cottage 

Bear Cottage is the only children’s hospice in NSW. Established in 2001, Bear Cottage provides support, 

respite and end-of-life care to children with life-limiting illnesses and their families. For the children we care 

for, there is no happy ending, no miracle cure. As heart-breaking as this is, at Bear Cottage we believe that 

life is for living and we help families to make the most of every day. 

Bear Cottage is a wonderfully uplifting and inspiring place providing the very best of specialised care. 

Children laugh and play here and families are encouraged to focus on creating lasting memories of 

special times together. We believe that life, however brief, should be enriched, enjoyed and celebrated. 

With your support, Bear Cottage can continue to be a home that is full of special moments and cherished 

memories. 

Families don’t pay to stay at Bear Cottage and your support ensures that we are always here to care for 

them. Bear Cottage is part of Sydney Children’s Hospitals Network and supported by Sydney Children’s 

Hospitals Foundation, the charity that fundraises to ensure every sick child has access to extraordinary 

care. 

If this is something you feel very passionate about, our school has created a webpage that can be shared 

to help with this fundraiser https://www.superheroweek.com.au/fundraisers/ChillinghamPublicSchool/

chillingham-public-school  

https://www.schn.health.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.schf.org.au/
https://www.schf.org.au/
https://www.superheroweek.com.au/fundraisers/ChillinghamPublicSchool/chillingham-public-school
https://www.superheroweek.com.au/fundraisers/ChillinghamPublicSchool/chillingham-public-school
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ADVERTISING 
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School Administrative Officer 10 x 0.4 FTE Training Positions  

Why work with us? 

Would you like to work in a public school office, working school hours and receive on the job training where no previous school 

office experience is required?  

A pilot program is being offered to provide training and in-school office experience in Terms 3 and 4 2022 with the potential for 

ongoing employment in local Tweed Coast and Wollumbin network schools in 2023. 

About the role 

Expressions of Interest are being called for community members interested in receiving on-the job office administration train-

ing at various public schools in the Tweed Coast and Wollumbin network area. This pilot program will provide guaranteed 2 

days per week temporary employment while receiving on the job training in school administrative procedures and Department 

of Education systems for 20 weeks, beginning August 2022. The rate of pay will be as per School Admin Officer (SAO) rate of 

$222.37 per day. 

The minimum 40 days on the job training and employment will include onboarding processes, specific training in a small group 

training facility provided by an experienced School Administrative Manager and hands-on experience in a local school office 

environment. 

Role criteria 

1. Excellent oral and written communication and customer service skills to liaise with students, parents, staff and community 

members 

2. Ability to work as part of an effective, highly organised administration team 

3. Demonstrated capacity to meet deadlines, show initiative, multi-task and prioritise work in a busy office environment 

Willingness to learn how to use Department of Education systems 
 

Who can apply? 

Applications are invited from community members who are interested in working in a school office and believe they can learn 

the skills required – regardless of whether they are currently working or not. All participants will be required to provide or ap-

ply for a working with children check (WWCC) as a part of the onboarding process. 

How to apply 

If interested in this opportunity, please complete the attached EOI application form and submit to Wendy Brindley, Business 

Manager, Murwillumbah High School.  Applications, of no more than two A4 pages, must address the role criteria. Applicants 

may include an additional one page cover letter.  

Applications to be received by no later than 3pm on Friday, 5 August 2022. 

Contact: Wendy Brindley 

Email: wendy.brindley1@det.nsw.edu.au 
Ph. 0266 721 566 

 

mailto:wendy.brindley1@det.nsw.edu.au
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